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Dear parents and guardians: 

  

Coronaviruses (CoV) are a large family of viruses that cause illness ranging 
from the common cold to more severe diseases. Common signs of infection 
include respiratory symptoms, fever, cough, shortness of breath and 
breathing difficulties. In more severe cases, infection can cause pneumonia, 
severe acute respiratory syndrome, kidney failure and even death.  

Due to the effects of this pandemic, the 4C management team has made 
the decision to close all Head Start and Early Head Start classrooms at this 
time. We will remain closed until further notice. The health and safety of 
your children and our staff is of the utmost importance and is the primary 
reason for this decision.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause for you and your family. 
Your family advocate will be in touch with you to provide the most up to 
date status  regarding our centers and reopening dates. Additionally you 
may monitor the 4C Head Start Facebook page for frequent updates.   

The Centers for Disease Control along with local media outlets are 
providing information on COVID-19 several times per day if you choose to 
remain informed. Please remember we are here for you if you need to 
reach out to us. As always it is extremely important that you remain safe.  

  

Sincerly, 

 

Tatiana Gonzales 

Head Start/ Early Head Start  ERSEA Coordinator 
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